Interview with Gaia Piccaluga from Nature Foundation, Education officer, CRENA (Coastal, Resilience Needs Assessment): website: naturefoundationsxm.org

1. Why did the Nature Foundation choose to support Science Week at Sister Regina Primary School?
Environmental education and awareness are core values at the Nature Foundation, and we’re always happy to support a school that prioritizes environmental awareness and encourages a love for learning about the world around us and how to take care of it

2. What message did the Nature Foundation hope to pass on to the students?
We want students to know that their choices and actions matter. Every small effort—whether it's picking up some trash, planting a tree or advocating for greener policies—contributes to a healthier planet. Most importantly, we hope they feel empowered to be part of the solution and to understand that they are never too young to make a difference.

3. How can schools, like Sister Regina Primary School, and community organizations, like the Nature Foundation, collaborate more effectively for environmental education?
Collaboration is based on shared goals and open communication. Schools and organizations like the Nature Foundation can team up to provide tailored learning, such as outdoor experiences, workshops, and educational activities. Sharing resources, co-creating programs, and involving families can strengthen this partnership and make environmental education more engaging and impactful.

4. What impact do you believe this generation can have on the future of our planet?
This generation has the potential to make a real change to the future of our island. If we encourage their sense of community and social responsibility they can become powerful advocates for positive change. 

5. What small everyday actions do you recommend for families who want to live more sustainably?
Start with small, consistent changes. Use reusable bags, bottles, and containers to cut down on waste. Save energy by turning off lights and unplugging devices when not in use. Try to use your car less and support locally made products.


